
‘Parting is such sweet sorrow’ 

    Shakespeare 
 

As many of you know Anna’s last day with us was August 8, 

2014.  She will be attending Phlebotomy School.  Check out 

her  wedding pics and good-bye letter on the front counter.   

Kristen’s last day will be September 5, 2014.  Kristen, our 

wonderful Math Adviser, and her husband are moving to 

Denver.  Check out Kristen’s parting words on her office 

door.  We wish them both the very best!!! 

Announcing our new Office Assistant~ 

Hi!  My name is Cindy and I am the new 

person at the front desk!  Anna was 

amazing-she left big shoes to fill and will be 

greatly missed.  She did her best to train 

me on the ins and outs of the office but I 

ask for everyone’s patience during my 

learning curve!  A little about me:  I have 

two kids, Jake (20) currently attending UNL 

and Abby (17) a senior at Millard North.  I 

have been married for 23 years and have 

two adorable dogs, Sport and Molly!  I 

attended UNO for both my undergraduate 

and graduate degrees ‘back in the day’ and 

am excited to be back on campus.  Please 

be sure to introduce yourself when you stop 

in the office and I look forward to getting to 

know you all!! 
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OUR STUDENTS ARE THE BEST!!!!! 

Malalay Rahmanzai has been awarded the following scholarships: Reaching 

Your Potential Scholarship, College of Business Administration Scholarships 

and the Goodrich Scholarship.  

Recent PA grad Brandon Mosley’s news story on kids and violence recently 

aired on KYNE television. 

Introducing the Next Generation Leadership Scholarship (NGLS) Awardees.   A 

committee made up of UNO faculty and staff, along with community represen- 

tatives, awarded the 2014-2015 NGLS scholarships to the following Project 

Achieve/TRiO students: 

(Yanira) Paola Perez Flores, senior (Omaha)  

Diana Ortiz, junior (Omaha) 

Bryan Sibrian, junior (Bellevue)  

Marvin Sibrian, junior (Bellevue)  
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